
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

12 June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

  

There are a number of overseas trips provisionally being planned for Year 10 during the next academic year and 

at the start of their Year 11. We therefore wish to make you aware of these potential trips so that you are fully 

informed when considering whether to apply for your child to go on a trip. 

  

The provisional trips are as follows. 

  

Dates Department Destination 

9th – 12th March 2024 Geography Rome 

16th – 19th March 2024 French Paris 

28th June – 3rd July German Cologne 

October 2024 History Munich 

  

The dates for the History trip have not been finalised yet. 

  

Information about the first two trips will be sent out before the end of this module.  

  

Yours faithfully 

 

John Nuttall 

Educational Visits Coordinator 

 

 

 


